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Newsletter 22nd November 2019 

SAND HUTTON 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

 

 
Sharing Assembly – Friday 29th Nov 
@2.30pm 
 
Stockeld Park Whole Federation Trip – 
Tuesday 3rd December 
 
PTA Christmas Fair – Friday 6th 
December 6pm – 8pm 
 

WARTHILL EVENTS 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

 
 
Sharing Assembly – Friday 22nd Nov 
@2.30pm 
 
Stockeld Park Whole Federation Trip – 

Tuesday 3rd December 

 

 

Federation 

Firstly a big ‘Thank you’ to everybody who came along to our Got it Covered 

event last week and donated to Children In Need. It was a fun afternoon, with 

some excellent performances from all the children and we raised £81.60. 

The local church has also sent their thanks again to everyone who contributed 

to the shoe box appeal. An amazing 181 shoe boxes were collected in total, 

a large proportion of which came from our two schools. 

 

Skip2Bfit 

The children from both schools had a good time practising their skipping and 

taking part with boxing activities led by Dave from Skip2BFit. A big thank you 

to all the parents and grandparents that took part in the after school skipping 

workshop too!! 

 

       

 

http://www.sandhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk/


Our whole Federation trip to Stockeld Park on Tuesday 3rd December is not 

far away now so please ensure you have returned your consent forms to the 

school office. 

Change of dates 

There are a couple of amendments  we have had to make to dates that went 

out at the start of term: 

The Street Festival will now take place on Friday 10th July (instead of the 3rd). 

This will mean there will be a sharing assembly at Sand Hutton now on the 

3rd July instead. 

 

Mr Mills 

Unfortunately Mr Mills will be leaving the federation at the end of this term 

and relocating to Bury St Edmonds. 

His enthusiasm, outdoor skills and dance moves will be greatly missed, and 

I am sure you would like to join us in wishing him and his family all the best 

for the future. 

We have been lucky enough to appoint his replacement, and will hopefully be 

in a position to introduce her to children and parents, before the end of the 

Autumn term. 

 
                       

.  

Sand Hutton PTA 

 

Bags2school raised £144.80, Movie night £98. 

Please send in any bottles/books for Christmas Fair and return Santa slips! 

Helpers for Christmas fair needed: 

 

PTA e-mail:-pta@sandhutton.nyorks.sch.uk 

Link to easyfundraising:- https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sandhuttonpta/   

PTA@sandhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 


